
As a childless Oregon citizen I want to state my unqualified support for increasing the funding for public 
education. Hearing the difficulties experienced by teachers make me fear we aren't going to achieve a 
population sufficiently educated to reach the Oregon future I hope for. 
 
This is especially critical in the earliest ages.  We should fully fund our existing programs AND enhance 
programs for Pre-K thru 5th. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Brian Harcourt 
4542 SW View Point Terr. 
Portland, OR 97239 
 


